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LEARN AND GROW WITH WCC

Meet Our Executive Director Libby King

Libby first began her career as a teacher for WCC in 1991,
over 32 years ago! She was promoted to a site director in
2001. The next step came in 2012 when Libby assumed the
position as executive director.

Three decades later, under Libby’s leadership, WCC has
evolved and is a family focused and premier nationally
accredited play based preschool. Libby is grateful to WCC
families for being strong partners in their child's
education. She also credits WCC successes for creating a
safe and warm place for children to learn and adds, “WCC
is fortunate to have a team of dedicated and caring staff
that invest in the well begin of our students.”

When Libby isn’t at work, she enjoys spending time with
her husband Brian and son Jeremy and their cat fur babies.
She also loves time on the water or in the pool.

Westy Asks Libby Questions
Favorite or most used app? Snap Chat

What's the last song you listened to? Rumor

Name a moment or opportunity that changed your life?
Getting married

When you were a kid, what did you want to be when you
grow up? A teacher

Beach or mountain vacation? Beach
Tea or coffee? Neither, water drinker

One of my pet peeves? When someone says one thing and
then does another.

What is something people would be surprised to know
about you? My first job after college | worked for




Bloomingdale’s where | met my husband Brian.
What skill do you want to master? Baking
What is your go-to karaoke or dance song? Stuck Like Glue

Favorite season? Summer

Thanks Libby! Your friend, Westy

WESTMORELAND

st o WCC Launches Online Apparel
Store; Proceeds Support WCC

WCC Apparel Store

Show your school spirit and visit: https://wcc-
= = backtoschool.itemorder.com/ or stop by the
Jirilz | 71 ' WCC Apparel desk at Tuesday's WCC Back-to-

ik \ . School night and place your order for WCC
apparel featuring our new logo and mascot

Westy. WCC's store includes various adult and children sizes, types and color of apparel and
accessories.

Adult Apparel

Get your gear today or in time for the Butler's Orchard Pumpkin Patch trip (see details
below). WCC receives a percentage of all sales with proceeds benefiting WCC's programs
and resources. Thank you for your support of WCC!

Classroom Update

We have a robust 2023 class of adaptable
students who are well in their way into the
school year! Although it is only the second full
week of school, the children have already
become familiar with their new routine, met
new friends and have actively participated
with classroom and play activities!

Each week we will add a new element to our
circle time at the beginning of our day. This week the children are starting work on a Back-
to-School night project and on Friday, we have Show and Tell. The children are excited and
keep sharing what they plan to bring but it changes from day to day or rather minute to
minute!

Next week we will learn about "friendship" completing several activities and playing more
instructional and fun games!



https://wcc-backtoschool.itemorder.com/

Saturday, September 9th, WCC Board of Directors Retreat

Tuesday, September 12 from 7-8:30 pm, WCC Back-to-School Night, Westmoreland
Congregational United Church of Christ (WCUCC)

7-7:30 pm in church social hall (door 2 on Dalecarlia Drive)
7:30-8:30 pm in child's classroom at respective campus

Saturday, September 23rd, Music with Mr. Jon, Westmoreland Congregational United
Church of Christ (WCUCC)

11 am- WCUCC social hall (door 2 on Dalecarlia Drive); This is a WCC fundraising event; $25
registration fee per family; details to follow. See below information about Mr. Jon.

Butler's Orchard Pumpkin Patch

Friday, October 6th at 10 am for Westbrook Campus 4's only.
Friday, October 13th at 10 am for Bunnies, Teddy Bears, and Ducklings
Friday, October 27th at 10 am for Dragonflies and Bumble Bees

About Mr. Jon (pictured below)

In 2008, Jon and his wife Carrie started a family and the following year Jon started working
with kids Frederick library. This started something new for Jon - songwriting for children and
performing for them regularly.




Mr. Jon makes energetic music for kids and their families that inspire fun, movement,
laughter, and dancing. For more information visit: http://www.mrjonmusic.com
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